Policy Statement on Double-Counting of Course Requirements

A course may meet the requirements for two or more program areas (majors, minors, and
other sub-programs) if the coordinators for those program areas agree; however, the units
for the course are counted only once toward the total units for graduation. Double
counting between a program and General Education requirements is also allowed. Only
six of the nine units of upper-division, interdisciplinary General Education courses may
be double counted between a major and General Education.



